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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 7:03 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, 

EMNRD
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO); Heather Patterson
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - 2RP-5095 Closure
Attachments: Black River 15 10 State Com 3H Final Closure Report.pdf

Good morning, 
 
Please see the attached closure document for 2RP-5095.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Callie 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 12:42 PM 
To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>; 
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [External] RE: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Black River 15 10 State Com X 3H 
 
Beware of links/attachments.  
RE: Marathon Oil Co * Black River 15 10 St Com 3H * DOR: 11/18/18 
 
Callie, 
 
The OCD tracking number for this release/fire event is 2RP-5095.  
 
Please note Maria Pruett is no longer with OCD. The new Environmental Specialist for District 2 is Rob Hamlet. Please 
address all environmental correspondence to him and continue to copy me as well.  
 
Rob’s email: robert.hamlet@state.nm.us 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext 108  
 
 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 2:37 PM 
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, 
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EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Black River 15 10 State Com X 3H 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please see the attached initial C141. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Callie 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)  
Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2018 5:50 PM 
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; jim.griswold@state.nm.us; Mann, Ryan 
<rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com> 
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - 24 Hour Notice - Black River 15 10 State Com X 3H 
 
Good evening, 
 
At approximately 10:00 am, the Operator reported a small fire from the flare at the Black River 15 10 State Com 3X (API: 
30-015-43960). The treater hi leveled, allowing fluids to travel down the flare line and exit the flare. A small fire was 
observed around the perimeter of the flare and self-extinguished. The well was shut-in pending repairs.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Callie Karrigan 
HES Professional – Environmental 
Office: 575-297-0956 
Cell: 405-202-1028 
 


